
Community 
Consultation on 
Sites

Ingoldisthorpe 
Residents... 

Ingoldisthorpe Parish Council is currently leading on the preparation of a 
Neighbourhood Plan. The Neighbourhood Plan Working Group, on behalf of 
the Parish Council, put out a call for sites to consider land that could be 
available to allocate within the Neighbourhood Plan. This took place between 
September- October 2024.

More information will soon be published on the parish council website - 
https://www.ingoldisthorpe.org/ or contact the parish clerk Simon Lee at clerk.ipc@gmail.com 

or on 07529214172

You can also follow the online link- https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/G3YY2Y/

Hard copies of the survey can be returned to Ingoldisthorpe Church Hall and 
placed in the drop box by the car park entrance.

 The reason this was done was because in the initial consultation with the 
community in April 2024 a significant number of respondents supported 
making an allocation in the plan for where new housing should be built. There 
was not strong consensus on the location but there was consensus that 
future developments should be small scale, 2 or 3 beds and for local people. 
Since some of the community in the consultation were supportive of making 
an allocation, it was considered to be a good opportunity at this stage in the 
process to explore the idea further.

The site assessment is now available to read on the Ingoldisthorpe Parish 
Council’s website and we wish to hear the communities views on the land put 
forward for potential new housing allocation in the parish. The community 
survey where we want your views is running between Monday 3rd February 
until Friday 28th February 2025. Please find an online copy available when 
scanning the QR code below.


